
 
 
 
 
 
May 13, 2020 
 
AASHE  
Attn: STARS manager  
2401 Walnut Street #102  
Philadelphia, PA 19103  
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
This is a letter to confirm that the Seneca Sustainability Committee, has reviewed 
Seneca College of Applied Arts and Technology’s submission to the Sustainability 
Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS) in full, and all identified 
inconsistencies have been addressed.  
 
Please contact me at 416 491 5050 ext. 26266 or don.forster@senecacollege.ca if you 
have any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Best regards,  
 

 
Don Forster, Senior Manager of Custodial Services and Grounds 

 


